
Nautilus Open House

Terry White, Hagerstown, MD, USA
Congrats!  When Barb and I came out to your open house, of course we didn't know if
it would be a waste of time or something we'd look forward to later.  Well, let's just 
say...if we can, we'll meet all of you at Metatec next year, same time, maybe go to 
Chi Chi's too.

We were VERY impressed with your operations, the people with Nautilus, the 
meetings where we could bounce our suggestions off you, the information given to 
everyone, etc.

Good luck in your venture and we look forward to helping you develop and expand 
the CD ROM mag idea in the future!

Jeffrey Conroy, Richmond, KY, USA
I just want to thank everybody at Nautilus for the wonderful day I had.  I left my wife 
at home and took a lot of slack for going, but you guys made it all worth it.  I liked 
what I saw in the New Nautilus session I attended.  I look forward to the fall when it 
will be released.

Thomas Clark, Powell, OH, USA
I just wanted to thank you all for the great Open House this last weekend.  Everyone 
there seemed friendly and interested in seeing that we got to see and do everything 
to make the day worthwhile.  I learned a lot -- mostly that I have a lot yet to learn!  
Keep the good stuff coming.  The new format looks very helpful and I look forward to 
working with it.

Dave Linderman, Grand Rapids, MI, USA
Hi, back home after a long drive following your excellent Open House last Saturday.  
My wife and I really enjoyed the tour and technical sessions (well, she didn't dig the 
tech sessions, but she did meet other non-computer wives there).  Nice, too, to put 
faces now with the names and also the voices.  I immediately recognized the gal (I 
am terrible with names) who usually reads your letters section.

Randall Williams, Newark, OH, USA
I had the pleasure of attending your recent Open House.  Thanks for the hospitality.  
You were gracious hosts.

From the Nautilus Team:
We had a great time meeting all of you at our Open House in June.  We 
appreciate the comments you provided, especially regarding the new 
interface to be unveiled this fall.  Whether you visited from near or far, 
we're glad to know the trip was worth your time.

If you couldn't attend, you'll find a multimedia recap this month in the 
Nautilus Services section.


